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Submission 
 

1. Please provide your views on the proposal, including any objections or 
suggested revisions. 

 

Alinta Energy supports the changes being progressed by the Rule Change Proposal: 
Removal of Resource Plans and Dispatchable Loads (RC_2014_06), including the removal 
of the requirements to submit Resource Plans and extension of the STEM window by 1 hour. 
The proposed amendments will improve the efficiency of the operation of the market and 
contribute to achieving the market objectives.  

 

Alinta Energy notes that the proposed changes to remove the need to submit Resource 
Plans and extend the STEM window will require updates to its internal systems. While these 
are anticipated to be minimal, for the benefit of completeness we are still internally confirming 
the likely costs and will provide these during the second round of consultation.  


